
 

Information and Networking event to support Ukrainian Lawyers 

Tuesday 28 November 2023 – Law Society of Ireland  

 

2.00pm – 6.00pm 

Green Hall Lecture Theatre and Loggia – Law Society of Ireland   

TIME   

13.30 Registration, Networking and Coffee Loggia – Green Hall Building 

14.00 Overview of the day’s events  Michelle Nolan, Head of Member Services 

14.05 Welcome  Barry MacCarthy, President, Law Society of 

Ireland 

Mark Garrett, Director General, Law Society 

of Ireland  

Anna Bazarchina Barrister-at-Law (UILA) 

14:30 Pathways to Ukrainian Lawyers 
Practising in Ireland (Ukrainian, slides in 
English will be referenced during the 
discussion) 
 
A discussion on pathways to becoming a 
lawyer in Ireland, foreign solicitor 
registration, qualification transfer, and legal 
education options for Ukrainian Lawyers in 
Ireland. 

 

Alina Kuksenko, Associate, Arthur Cox.  

Yulia Borovyk, Paralegal, A&L Goodbody 
undertaking FE1 

Roman Khorolskyi, Assistant Solicitor 
undertaking FE1 

Mykola Skvortsov, Associate, Arthur Cox.  
(Moderator) 
 

15:20 Networking Break (20 Mins) Loggia 

15:40 Navigating Legal Practice in Ireland  
 
This session will focus on practising as a 
Ukrainian lawyer in in Ireland and cover 
topics such as overcoming cultural 
differences, language proficiency, and 
practicing successes and challenges. 
 

Marta Halabala, former Foreign Registered 
Solicitor at Arthur Cox, now Counsel Asters 
(by video from Kyiv) 

Oksana Gureshidze, Ukrainian Lawyer, 

accredited Mediator. 

Kateryna Tarasenko, Ukrainian Lawyer 
Matheson 



Karina Khusainova, Senior Legal Advisor, 
A&L Goodbody 

Kateryna Andarak, Foreign Registered 
Solicitor, Arthur Cox 

Pavlo Bogachenko, Senior Associate, DLA 
Piper (Moderator) 

16:30 Supportive Associations for Ukrainian 

people in Ireland (English) 

A discussion on the supportive Initiatives 
available and responding to the Russian 
Invasion of Ukraine. 

 

Anna Bazarchina Barrister-at-Law,  

Ukraine Ireland Legal Alliance Chair 

Association of Ukrainian Lawyers in Ireland 

Lead 

National Ukrainian Bar Association 

representative in Ireland.  

 

Éamonn Conlon SC, UILA 

Artem Nedostup, Ukrainian Action in Ireland  

Anna Krys, United for Changes  

Carolann Minnock, Of Counsel, Arthur Cox 

(Moderator) 

17.15 Thank you and wrap up Michelle Nolan, Head of Member Services   

 

Until 

18:30/7pm 

Networking – canapés and wine 

reception  

Loggia   

 

 

 


